Attachment A

February 8, 2017

Dear Dr. Schmiesing,

I have decided to retire from my position as Celina High School Guidance Secretary. | will have
completed my 30" year as a Celina Schools employee as of February 28, 2017. My effective retirement

date will be July 1, 2017.

I have been very fortunate to have worked with many great staff and students throughout my years of
employment at Celina. Thanks to all!!!

Sincerely,
e 34 A

Marlene Snider



